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April 4, 2025 
 
 
Southeastern Engineering Contractors, Inc. 
Attention: Eduardo Dominguez, Jr. 
911 NW 209th Ave, Suite 101 
Pembroke Pines, FL  33029 
 
Email:  eddie@Southeasterneng.com       
 
RE: INFOR No. 209 (12504-613-5); Annual Construction of General 
Stormwater Infrastructure 
        Contract Extension (Additional 180 Days) 
 

Dear Mr. Dominguez, 
 

The above contract will expire on May 31, 2025.  The “City of Fort Lauderdale 
Procurement Ordinance” Sec. 2-178. –Organization. (c), (13) states: 
 
“…The Chief Procurement Officer shall have the authority to extend an existing 
contract for the necessary time period with prorated dollar authorization, provided such 
extension in no event shall exceed one hundred eighty (180) days following the 
expiration of the contract.” 
 

Accordingly, the Chief Procurement Officer is extending this contract on a month-to-
month basis for up to one hundred eighty (180) days effective June 1, 2025. The new 
expiration date will be November 28, 2025.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Erick Martinez, Senior Procurement Specialist 
at (954) 828-4019 or email Emartinez@fortlauderdale.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
              
 
______________________ 
Glenn Marcos, CPPO, CPPB, FCPM, FCPA                  
Chief Procurement Officer/Assistant Finance Director- 
Procurement and Contracts        
                       
        
        

On behalf of:
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